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Water Audit of Kishinchand Chellaram Law College campus was conducted by Green club 

students of the College on 10th October, 2023. The object of the audit conducted was to evaluate 

the efficiency of water distribution, usage and water conservation practices in the College 

campus. The team covered all floors and water facilities within the college. On inspection it 

was found that all taps in basins and toilets were running fine with no leakages observed. The 

water distributing pipelines were in good condition without leakage. The waste water pipelines 

were also in good condition without leakage and well connected to the sewerage system. There 

is purified drinking water facility in the College for reducing use of bottled water. The audit 

team commended the College for its proper maintenance of water infrastructure and 

recommended maintaining the current practices of regular maintenance and monitoring to 

ensure the continued efficient operation of the water supply. The audit team consisted of 6 

students of green club who understood the importance of proper maintenance of taps and 

pipelines. 

 

  



  

 

 


